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radio producer, who joined the BHS staff to become our first full time oral 
historian, by the name of Sady Sullivan.   

Sady was quick to see the urgency to shift these valuable historical records to 
digital formats, not only to preserve them but to make them available for our 
public—historians and community activists alike, some of whom were eager to 
reach back into their own community history to help guide their future. New 
technologies and free software (share ware) made this process of making these 
moribund collections accessible relatively painless. In particular it meant that an 
upcoming exhibition about the history of the Latin American Community in New 
York at the Museo del Barrio in 2010 will utilize this valuable material.  

Sady and the rest of the BHS team worked together to activate an energetic oral 
history program, collecting stories from Vietnam Vets, World War II Vets who had 
worked in the Brooklyn Navy Yard, the employees of a local bank that was about 
to merge with another, the founders of the Bed Sty Restoration Corp, the first 
community development corporation in the United States, and on and on.  We 
set up listening stations in our library where people can hear these interviews 
and use them for research, for personal interest, for genealogical projects, etc.  

All of these projects are the early phases of BHS using technology to make our 
collections more available to communities, and to make the relationship between 
our institution and their communities more engaged and effective.  

These are the transitional phases that focus on making collections accessible 
around collections, access, and use of technology.  

A very particular new component of our oral history program personifies the 
goals described in the 21st Century task force report.  

It is a collaboration between BHS and a new K-8 public school, called the 
Brooklyn School of Inquiry. The school, even before it had a public building, 
approached BHS to hold an open house for perspective parents because they 
literally did not yet have a building and wanted a community venue that would 
allow parents to get a sense of the school as an exciting culturally engaged 
place. Over 300 people came to a standing room only open house, and the 
school principal was deeply grateful for our generosity. And so began a serious 
conversation about a partnership when the school finally opened 6 months later.  
 
Sady and our Education Staff sat down with the principal and began a 
conversation about how she might imTm

[(7r10(ith)-u( a)-5( )]0 0 18T(E)-2(d)-6(a)gd)-e



how they spend their leisure time, the families they came from, their favorite toys, 
and who they imagine they will be when they are 11 years old.  

Another set of questions that would probe further into who the children are and 
how they think included the following: What is something that you know now that 
you may forget and you want to remind your future self about it so you can 
remember it in the future? 

What do you want to say to your future self? 

What do you think the world will be like when you are in 8th grade?



but he already knows how to do this—she never lets him go on his blogs or his 
twitter account.  This is very annoying. 

Another student, 



one as a test case of how we are serving the needs of the community through 
shared authority, born out of careful listening and the spirit of collaboration.  
 


